
 



value. Project will provide useful information on biofuels, with a community 
benefit. 
 
Questions were entertained from MPC members. 
Pete Fix asked whether winter access will be required. Winter access for research 
will not be required for first few years. Winter access for classes may be helpful. 
Existing walking trails would be used. 
 
Gary asked how propagation of the balsam poplars will be controlled. Matt 
replied that mowing will control the suckering of the trees. Area around the fence 
will be kept clear of suckers. There will be a buffer (~4 m) between plantation and 
fence. 
 
Luke Hopkins asked about connection about EPSCoR. Matt described EPSCoR, 
National Science Foundation program, and the Alaska EPSCoR program. One goal 





Public Comment 
Amy Breen: UAF Graduate student in Biology & Wildlife and avid skier and runner. 
Doesn’t believe it will have a negative impact. Suggests that a kiosk that explains 
the purpose of the experiment would be a positive element. 
 




